
23rd March, 2020

The Assistant Vice-President
The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,
Plot No.C/1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051

The General Manager
BSE Ltd
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street,
Mumbai – 400 001

Dear Sir,

Sub : Intimation  regarding closure  of  plant  at  Sanghipuram,  Kutch  due to  pandemic  of
Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Pursuant  to  the  provisions  of  Regulation  30  of  the  SEBI  (Listing  Obligations  and  Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform  you that in compliance with order
issued by the Government of Gujarat for closure of production facilities in State of Gujarat  for
controlling the spread stage of COVID-19 disease and being a responsible corporate stakeholder,
Company’s plant situated at Sanghipuram, Kutch, Gujarat and offices of the company as per the
Government directions will remain shut down upto 25 th March 2020 and further as may be directed
by the Government. 

Please take the same on your record.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,
For Sanghi Industries Ltd 

Anil Agrawal
Company Secretary


